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Dear Mr. Stone,
 
I have been pointed to you as the proper person to contact in regards to obtaining raw water from
Brunswick County. As such, I would like to respectfully submit a formal request for a tap to the raw
water line for residential irrigation water to the Compass Pointe subdivision in times of need. We
estimate the need to be approximately 10 million gallons of water per year.
 
We appreciate your consideration of our request and look forward to hearing from you as to the
next steps in this process.
 
Best regards,
 
Greta L. Harrelson
Irrigation, LLC
Mobile: 804-314-3542
Office: 910-444-1660
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